Cass City Red Hawk PTO Meeting, Tuesday, June 7, 2016-06-08

Meeting commenced at 6:00 pm.  Introductions, past board members welcoming new board members as follows:

Caitlyn Middaugh, President, 989-780-0372

Tara Gwisdalla, Vice President, 989-670-6702

Karissa Schrader, Secretary, 989-415-8939

Melanie Radabaugh, Treasurer, 810-618-2003.

These board member updates will also be emailed to Jodie Rosenstangel, who updates our website.  We thank all of the previous board members for their service!

Old Business: Received two thank you cards, one from our senior scholarship winners Tara Nicholas and Kelly DeLong and one for our donation to the STEM class field trip to Cedar Point.  Paula has just a few extra yearbooks left and is willing to lead/assist the new board on this project next year.  We generated over $900 in revenue for this fundraiser (final #’s not in).

New Business:

Funding Requests: Mandy MacAlpine presented request for C.C. Youth Football/Cheer program (20 new cheer uniforms are needed at a cost of approx. $3K), but it was retracted once we discussed that the goal of the funding is to be for school/classroom needs and not individual groups.  

Paula LeValley will do final checking account balance through 2Q and forward information and files to Melanie.  Kristen Warren will look for copy of bi-laws to give to new board.  The new board is hoping to meet in August before school to discuss checking balance, upcoming fundraisers for the new school year, etc.

Meeting adjourned at 6:45.  Next meeting TBD

Melanie Radabaugh

Treasurer

